

Kiernan Center

Dear Colleagues:

We hope this letter finds you well. It may be March, but believe it or not, summer is right around the corner. That means the Kiernan Center will once again be offering its annual Niagara University Summer Youth Camp (NUSYC). We continue to be dedicated to providing the best summer day camp in WNY. Attached are three documents: 1) Camp Brochure, 2)Registration form, & 3)Theme weeks and tentative activities.

We continue to try to make our camp more user-friendly and financially viable for Niagara University employees.

The following benefits are available to Niagara University employees:

- 1. **Priority Registration.** Any NU employee who registers their child before April 1st will be guaranteed a spot in camp. After April 1st, the camp registration opens to the public and spots will no longer be guaranteed.
- 2. **Payroll Deduction**. If any employee would like to pay for camp via Payroll Deduction, the opportunity is available. Employees need to indicate so on your child's registration form and the camp fees will be deducted from the date you register through August 16th.
- 3. **Employee Wellness Card.** If you subscribe to the Blue Cross Blue Wellness Card you can use this card for Summer Camp. By submitting your card with your registration, you can apply either the full amount (\$500) or a portion of the amount towards your child's registration and camp fees.
- 4. **Extended Care Discount.** As an NU employee you are offered the opportunity to utilize the flat rate extended care for \$25, which is a \$10 discount. By doing this you will be able to use extended care as much as you need to for the entire week for only \$25. This rate will be offered exclusively to Niagara University employees

If there are any questions, please contact me via email or at extension 8057.

My Best,

Derek Puff

Assistant Director of Recreation and Intramurals

Email: dpuff@niagara.edu Phone: (716) 286-8055